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  This month’s topic is All About Me and the colour we are learning about is Pink. 

During September, the children will be given the opportunity to join in and celebrate lots of different events. 

They include:  

W/B 5th – The children will be sharing their favourite stories this week to celebrate International Literacy Day 8th 

September 

W/B 12th – The children will be drawing with chalks outside to mark the discovery of the Lascaux Cave Paintings on 12th 

September 1940. 

W/B 19th – The children will be creating treasure maps this week to celebrate International Talk Like a Pirate Day on 

19th September. 

W/B 26th – The children will be going on walks to look for signs of Autumn this week to celebrate St Michaelmas Day 

29th September.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome  

This September we welcome our new children to Crosby Nursery 

Things to know- 

 We have a Crosby Nursery Facebook page that you can ‘like’ and keep updated with activities in nursery. 

Your child’s key person will give you a permission form to complete regarding use of your child’s 

photographs.  

 If you would prefer to receive the monthly newsletter via e-mail, please e-mail us on 

crosbynursery2005@gmail.com to add your e-mail to our contacts list.  

 We create Family Photo Books for your child to look at and share with their friends at nursery. Could you 

please supply us with photos of people who are important to your child.  

 We use an online observation system called Tapestry. We require your e-mail address to set up parent 

access to your child’s account. You can view their observations and upload images and videos to contribute 

to your child’s learning journey. 

 

 

Visitors in Nursery 

Would you like to come into nursery and talk to the 

children about your job role and how it helps others? 

Or do you have a talent that you could share with the 

children. If you are interested into nursery, please 

speak to Sarah or Fay. 

 

 

 Safety 

Please ensure when leaving the building you 

supervise your children to keep them safe 

from harm as our carpark can be very busy at 

peak times. 

 

Happy Ever After 

Congratulations to       

Mr & Mrs Crook. The 

beautiful bride, our 

Deputy Fay, married 

Ty on 20th August 

2016 at Crosby 

church. 

 


